
LONDON BOROUGH OF LAMBETH 

COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE LEVY 

STATEMENT ON THE WITHDRAWAL OF 
DISCRETIONARY CHARITABLE RELIEF 

 

Since 1 October 2014, Discretionary Charitable Relief in respect of the Lambeth 
Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) has been available in the London Borough of 
Lambeth. Lambeth Council has now taken the decision to withdraw this relief. 

In accordance with Regulation 46(3) of the CIL Regulations 2010 as amended, Lambeth 
Council hereby gives notice for the withdrawal of Discretionary Charitable Relief with 
effect from 1 August 2025. The final day for claiming Discretionary Charitable Relief is 
on 31 July 2025. 

Charities will still be able to claim mandatory charitable relief on eligible developments. 


